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REPUBLIC OF MALAWI

MALAWI STATEMENT ON UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF ZIMBABWE
26 JANUARY 2022

Delivered by Pacharo Kayira, Deputy Permanent Representative

1. Malawi warmly welcomes Zimbabwe to this review and takes note of the steps taken in the promotion and protection of human rights. 

2. Malawi makes the following recommendations:

a.  Continue to take steps in ratification of outstanding international human rights  instruments

b. Work with regional bodies such as SADC and AU to ensure the lifting of sanctions against the country, which have had a negative impact on the economic development of the country

Tatenda, Thank you    

